
 
 
 

NOTICE OF THE TIME AND PLACE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
OF THE EAST BAY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT  

TO APPROVE INCLUDING THE DISTRICT’S REDISTRICTING PROPOSAL  
IN THE LEGAL WARD BOUNDARIES OF THE DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that in accordance with Elections Code section 22001, the Board 
of Directors of the East Bay Municipal Utility District (District) will hold a public hearing during 
its regularly scheduled public meeting on Tuesday, March 8, 2022 at 1:15 p.m., or soon thereafter, 
for the Board of Directors to approve including the District’s Redistricting Proposal in the legal 
ward boundaries of the District.  
 
In accordance with Government Code section 54953(e), this public hearing will be conducted via 
webinar and teleconference only. Please use the information below to participate in the hearing 
by webinar or phone: 

• Webinar: Link to the webinar is posted on www.ebmud.com/redistricting 
• By Phone: +1 (669) 900-6833  
• Meeting ID: 970 6508 6667 
• Passcode: 238500 

If public health directives change after this notice, EBMUD may conduct these meetings with 
members of the public physically present if consistent with legal requirements. The public may 
participate in these meetings virtually or by telephone in any event. Any update to the public 
participation information will be posted before the meeting at www.ebmud.com/redistricting. 
 
To obtain additional information prior to the hearing, please contact the Office of the Secretary 
by email: SecOffice@ebmud.com; by phone: (510) 287-0404; or by mail: 375 Eleventh Street, 
MS806, Oakland, California 94607. 
 
Dated:  February 18, 2022 and February 25, 2022 
 
 
Rischa S. Cole 
Secretary of the District 
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